Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th April,1937,

Dear Sir,

Howaldtswerke's Yard No,756,

I duly received your letter of the
9th instant forwarding an amended plan, in duplicate, of
arrangement of lighting in the bump rooms of the above ship,
and have to say it 1s noted the Builders do not agree to
the amendments to the glycerine trap, and in the circumstances
liroWatson, the Scclety's Principal Electrical Engineor
Surveyor, will discuss this matter on his wisit to Hamburg,
The plan is being retained in the

meantime,

Iam, Dear Sir,

Yours failthfully,
Secretary,

AosChisholm ESQ. ?
HAMBURG,




Messrse Howaldtswerke A.G. Yord No.756«

17 I8 SUBMITTED the Hemburg Surveyors be
ijnformed it is noted the Builders do not agree to the

amendments to the glycerine trap, and that Mr. Watson, the

Society's Principal Electrieal Engineer Surveyor will discuss
this matter on his visit to Hamburge.
The plens should be retainede
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